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REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS
FREETOWN TOWN HALL, OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS
MONDAY, JANUARY 4, 2016, 5:30 PM

Assessors Sheila Scaduto, Suzanne Parker and Michael Motta were present, as well as Karen M. Mello,
Asst. Assessor.

The Meeting was called to order at 5:30PM.
The Board reviewed and signed a bill schedule and a Roll-back Tax Warrant and Commitment.

There was a general discussion regarding abatement filings and procedures, as well as a review of
templates to be used to create applications.

Karen advised the Board that Form of Lists had been mailed to all the businesses on the tax rolls and
that the deadline for return of those forms was March 1, 2016. She also advised the Board that in the
next two weeks or so, the Income and Expense Reports would be mailed to all commercial and industrial
property owners. The deadline for filing with the Assessors is the same as FOL's.

Having no other business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 6:00PM.

Respectfully submitted,
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Karen M. Mello, Asst. Assr.




